
 memo 

To: Board of Commissioners and/or Finance Committee 

(to be presented at the 9-12-2023 Finance Committee Meeting, if possible) 

 

From:  Cynthia Muszynski, Prosecutor 

Stacey Stewart, IV-D Program Child Support Investigator 

Date: August 30, 2023 (emailed to all on 9-5-2023) 

Re: State of Michigan/DHHS 

Title IV-D Cooperative Reimbursement Program – 2024-2028 (new 5-yr contract) 

Comments: As you may recall, the current IV-D Grant Agreement expires on 9-30-2023. The 

Board of Commissioners approved the application for the new contract back in 

June 2023, application was made through EGrAMs, and subsequently, the Office of 

Child Support (State of Michigan/DHHS) provided the proposed Contract for 2024-

2028 and it was emailed to each of you on 8-25-2023, for review and/or approval 

for signing. 

 

Additionally, authorization is requested for the Chairman of the Board (Bill 

Peterson) to sign the new contract (online through EGrAMS) no later than 9-30-

2023.  

 
Thank you. 
 

Attachments: Emailed to the Board of Commissioners on 8-25-2023. 
 


